
Student Assessments
Next week we begin reading fluency
assessments. We will send you a
calendar invite via Microsoft Teams.
These appointments will only be about 5
minutes and be between the hours of
12:30 and 2:30 next Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday and Friday. We will use this
data to put together small groups of
students to work with during
synchronous learning.

Important Dates

Assignment Turn In
As we begin to settle in to our routines
and procedures, we now have a plan in
place to turn in homework and
asynchronous work. At this time,
assignments will be posted under the
Assignment tab in Teams. This is also
where you will submit your work too.
We will no longer accept homework via
email or Class Dojo. Please refer to the
“How to Turn in Assignments in Teams”
You Tube video for help.

Back to School Night
This year we will hold a virtual Back to
School Night from 6:00-7:30 pm on
Thursday, August 20th. We will create
a calendar invite in Teams for you to
join. There will be two different invites
(to accommodate for siblings), but you
only need to attend one.

What a Week! We can’t thank you enough for all of your support during this first week of
Distance Learning. Learning new technology and procedures is very challenge and you did not
give up on us! Despite the glitches, we feel we are off to a great start. We understand it is
very difficult for our students to stay focused and on task during this time, but we’ve worked
hard to build in breaks and hands on activities to help keep them engaged. Keep sharing your
successes and struggles so we can work to make the best of a very tough situation!
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• Aug 20: Virtual Back to School Night 6-
7:30 pm

• Aug 23: Happy Birthday Sebastian!
• Aug 25: Happy Birthday Caoilainn!
• Aug 30: Happy Birthday Johnathon! 
• Sept 7: No School = Labor Day
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